


A picture of a government circular is attached to this email. It says:

February 23, 2009
To Dr. Bathaee, the head of Khajeh Nasireddin Toosi Industrial University

Hello

Following of the previews conversation about some Basiji Students of that university
who because of attending to the program of supporting the people in Gaza, they have
faced with some difficulties in their exam and they couldn’t pass some of the courses. It
is good to help them and provide another opportunity for them to repeat the exam in
appropriate time.

With success of God
Seyyed Mohammad Hosseini



